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Meet the Authors If passed by voters in November 2022, an amendment to the lllinois Constitution would
preclude the State of lllinois and any local governmental entity from passing a “right-to-
work” law, establishing a fundamental right of employees to unionize and engage in
collective bargaining.

On May 26, 2021, the lllinois General Assembly passed a joint resolution to place the
constitutional amendment on the ballot. The proposed amendment would modify the
lllinois Constitution to recognize a “fundamental right to organize and to bargain
collectively through representatives of their choosing.” It also would prohibit the passage
of any law that:

interferes with, negates, or diminishes the right of employees to organize and

James D. Thomas bargain collectively over their wages, hours, and other terms and conditions of
Principal employment and work place safety, including any law or ordinance that prohibits
(312) 787-4949 the execution or application of agreements between employers and labor
James.Thomas(@jacksonlewis.com organizations that represent employees requiring membership in an organization as

a condition of employment.

Passage of the proposed Constitutional amendment would require a majority of those
who vote in the November 2022 election to vote in favor of the proposed amendment or
60 percent of those who vote on the proposed amendment to vote in favor it.

The proposed amendment is a clear attempt to make the passage of right-to-work laws,
which exist in neighboring states (i.e., Indiana, lowa, Michigan, and Wisconsin), nearly
impossible in lllinois.

If you have questions or need assistance about the impact of the proposed amendment or
Elliot R. Slowiczek other workplace developments, please reach out to the Jackson Lewis attorney with
Associate whom you regularly work.
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Elliot.Slowiczek@jacksonlewis.com
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©2021 Jackson Lewis P.C. This material is provided for informational purposes only. It is not intended to constitute legal advice nor does it create a client-lawyer
relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome.

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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